
NEED TO COMPLY WITH THE  

WATER QUALITY PERMIT? 

ENROLL AND ATTEND THE 

FISH FRIENDLY FARMING   

Beneficial Management Practices (BMPs)Workshop  

January 24, 2019 1:30-3:30 

Yountville Community Center 

6516 Washington St, Yountville 
 

 

 

 

The Fish Friendly Farming (FFF) program is enrolling new sites year round. Over 70,000 acres 

and 800 farms are already enrolled in Napa County. The FFF program has been approved as 

a compliance program under the Agricultural Water Quality Permit for Napa and Sonoma. CLSI 

staff will work with you to conduct a site assessment and complete your farm plan. Once the farm 

plan is complete, your site is ready for certification. Unlike government programs, CLSI is a 

private nonprofit organization and not subject to the Public Record Act so your farm plan remains 

a private document. CLSI assists landowners to implement projects by applying for grants and 

permits. 

Contact the California Land Stewardship Institute: 

(707) 253-1226 , or email 

leslies@fishfriendlyfarming.org  


